
July 13, 2021 

Dear UTC, 

Desert Wave Limousine Service is providing additional 

information for docket number TE-1990052. 

On July 12, 2021 WSP come to Desert Wave located at 2569 N. 

Columbia Center Blvd Richland and did a vehicle inspection on 

both vehicles listed in this petition.  

I have attached both Uniform Limousine Vehicle Inspection for the 

2005 Hummer, license number B15674L, and the Lincoln Town 

Car license number B53185K. Both limousines passed the 

inspections to be a limousine carrier in Washington State. 

Thank you 

William Kim Jones 

Desert Wave Limouisne 

jonesdesertwave@gmail.com 

509-947-3975
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